
9/15/2015

Damilola Idowu
8, Otegbeye Asolo Crescent, off Oke-Aro
Akure, Nigeria 234 

Dear Damilola Idowu:

Congratulations! You have been admitted for Spring 2016 to the One-Year Master of Science in Information Systems program at
J. Mack Robinson College of Business. Your admission reflects not only your accomplishments but also our belief in your
potential to become a successful graduate of the One-Year Master of Science in Information Systems program at J. Mack
Robinson College of Business. 

In order to secure your place in the One-Year Master of Science in Information Systems please click here to confirm or decline
your acceptance. If confirming your acceptance, please pay the $250.00 non-refundable Orientation and Programming Fee
within 10 days of the date of this letter. New student information will be sent a month prior to orientation. 

Again, congratulations and welcome to the One-Year Master of Science in Information Systems program at Georgia State
University. I look forward to meeting you personally, hearing of your success in the program and keeping up with your
accomplishments as an alum of which we will be most proud. 

Sincerely, 

Toby McChesney 
Assistant Dean of Graduate Recruiting and Student Services

javascript:CheckEnrollmentDeadlineAndRedirect();

